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Name

Ann Waters

Address

3827 Perch Ct
Waldorf, MD 20603

Phone

2484274258

Email

ann_waters@hotmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

This proposed bill should not exempt the Board of Commissioners. Like the rest of the populace, the commissioners
should be subject to not having a weapon/firearm while in a government building. The only exemptions should be
law enforcement personnel type people and none of the Commissioners fall into that category, not even Gilbert
Bowling since he is retired from the police force.
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